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WALKATHON FOR CANCER AWARENESS 
 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings! 

We are pleased to inform you that our school will be organizing a Cancer Awareness 
Walkathon on Saturday, 16th March 2024 at 8:45 am in collaboration with Tanisa 
Foundation. The walk aims to bring community together to raise awareness about 
cancer and support those who are affected by this disease. 

Cancer is a serious health issue that affects millions of people around the world, 
including children. Let’s show our solidarity and support for patients, survivors, and 
their families by participating in this walk. 

Tanisa Foundation is a volunteer based, non-profit organization that is working in 
the field of cancer care for patients, survivors, and caregivers. 

For more information about our partner NGO, Tanisa Foundation please visit: 
https://www.tanisafoundation.org/ 

The walk starts from RVS Campus to City Centre Mall. Please wear comfortable 
clothing and shoes for the walk. 

 
Let’s come together as a community to make a positive impact in the fight against 
cancer. Your support and participation will be greatly appreciated. 

Looking forward to your presence in the noble cause. 

Please refer to the Google Maps link for the route of the Walkathon. 
 

Warm regards 

Ms. Nidhi Tewari Ms. Madhur Usgaonkar 

Principal Director 

https://www.tanisafoundation.org/

